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Mid Devon District Council 
 

Licencing Sub Committee 
 

Tuesday, 5 September 2023 at 10.00 am 
 
 

Next ordinary meeting 
Date Not Specified at Time Not Specified 

 

Please Note: This meeting will take place at Phoenix House and  
members of the Public and Press are able to attend via Teams. If 
you are intending to attend in person please contact the committee 
clerk in advance, in order that numbers of people can be 
appropriately managed in physical meeting rooms. 
 
 

Membership 
 
Cllr J Cairney  
Cllr A Cuddy  
Cllr L G J Kennedy  

 
A G E N D A 
 
Members are reminded of the need to make declarations of interest prior to any 
discussion which may take place 
 
1   Apologies   

To receive any apologies for absence. 
 

2   Election of Chairman   
To elect a Chairman for the Sub-Committee. 
 

3   Determination of a Premises Licence Application for Belluno Italian 
Restaurant, Newton St Cyres, EX5 5DA  (Pages 3 - 160) 
An application has been received from the Home Office (Immigration 
Enforcement) for a premises licence to be reviewed under the Licensing 
Act 2003. The premises is Belluno, Italian Restaurant, Newton St Cyres, 
Exeter, Devon, EX5 5DA 
 
The licensing authority (Mid Devon District Council) must hold a hearing 
to determine the application.      
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Stephen Walford 
Chief Executive 
25 August 2023  

 
 
Meeting Information 
 
From 7 May 2021, the law requires all councils to hold formal meetings in  
person. The Council will enable all people to continue to participate in meetings  
via Teams.  
 
If you want to ask a question or speak, email your full name to  
Committee@middevon.gov.uk by no later than 4pm on the day before the 
meeting. This will ensure that your name is on the list to speak and will help us 
ensure that you are not missed. Notification in this way will ensure the meeting 
runs as smoothly as possible. 
 
Please note that a reasonable amount of hardcopies at the meeting will be 
available, however this is a limited number. If you are attending the meeting and  
would like a hardcopy of the agenda we encourage that you notify Member  
Services in advance of the meeting to ensure that a hardcopy is available. 
Otherwise, copies of the agenda can be found on our website. 
 
If you would like a copy of the Agenda in another format (for example in large 
print) please contact  on:  
 
Public Wi-Fi is available in all meeting rooms. 
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